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Hello Students and Parents,
This is the annual “back to school” information 
letter,
 and we hope it finds you relaxing and enjoying your summer.  On the back of this letter, please find important dates, times, and other relevant information regarding the start of the 2014-15 school 
year
.  You will also notice the 2014-15 School Year Calendar enclosed.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the high school office at 892.5585 or check the school website
 
(
www.allendale.k12.mi.us/schools/highschool
), or email me at 
remenapdan@allendale.k12.mi.us
.  The High School Office will open on August 11
th
for the year.  
Once again, we have some new staff to welcome to AHS.  Mr. JT Hogan has joined us to serve as the Athletic Director for the Middle and High School.  Mr. Hogan replaces Scott 
Daling
 who returned to the classroom full time.  Mr. Hogan served as the Athletic Director for Kingsley High School prior to arriving at Allendale.  We are excited to have him on board as the director of Falcon Athletics.  
Please pay special attention to the dates on the back of this correspondence, especially the Open House/Orientation dates and times.  
PLEASE BRING YOUR CHILD’S SCHEDULE WITH YOU ON THIS DAY!
  You will be going through your child’s schedule and meeting his/her teachers during this time.  
In the past, the 9
th
 grade class has started the school year one day before grades 10-12.  Because of changes in pupil accounting, we can no longer hold this day.  However, due to the importance and popularity of the program, we are going to run a 9
th
 grade orientation on August 28
th
 from 7:45 – 11:30.  We are asking all 9
th
 graders to arrive on this day to “learn the ropes” about AHS.  This is an opportunity for 9
th
 grade students to become familiar with the building, determine where their classes are located, get used to their lockers, etc., without the stress of 500 other students in the hallways.  Bus transportation and lunch will be provided on this day.  PLEASE see to it that your 9
th
 grade son/daughter attends this program.
One final important reminder:  PLEASE update your census verification report form and 
PLEASE INCLUDE A WORKING, ACCURATE EMAIL ADDRESS!
  Email is one of the most convenient and commonly used forms of communication between school and home.  Thank you for taking the time to look this document over and provide accurate information on it.  It is very helpful to us and helps us to communicate home more accurately and efficiently.
Please check the website frequently for updates of important dates and information; you can also follow us on 
Facebook
 and Twitter @
AllendaleHigh
 for quick updates and communication.  We are looking forward to another GREAT school year.
Thank you and GO Falcons!
Mr. Dan Remenap
Principal
Allendale High School
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